.. 505 FW 1
United States Department of the Interior Exhibit 2

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Washington. D.C. 20240
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Memorandum

To: Director, Fish and Wildlife Service
Director, National Park Service
Director, Geological Survey
Director, Bureau of Mines
Director, Bureau of Land Management (760)
Commissioner, Bureau of Reclamation (D-5620)
Deputy Commissioner, Bureau of Indian Affairs

From: Director, Office of Environmental Affairs

Subject: Review of Final Environmental Statement for the Fish
Creek Reservoir Expansion, Routt County, Colorado
(ER 93/157)

The Forest Service has provided the Department with copies of the
final environmental statement for the subject project.

The final statement contains the Department's letter of April 9,
1993. Further comment by Interior is not required unless the
document is found to have a serious omission or deficiency in
areas where we have jurisdiction and/or special expertise.

Comments, if any, should be transmitted through channels to
arrive in this office by October 27, 1993. Your program contact
is Terry Martin (208-5464).

naAthan P. Deason

Attachment

cc: Assistant Secretaries
Regional Environmental Office, DE



